
 

President of GWRRA 
 Anita & JR Alkire 
623.445.2380 

 President@GWRRA.org  

Indiana District Directors 
Ray & Melinda Faber 
765.307.1034 

indd2016@yahoo.com 

Asst. District Directors 

Chuck & Chris Jacobs 
812.825.8950 

cjacobs@bluemarble.net 

Membership Enhancement 
Coordinators 

Mike & Beck Van Antwerp 
812.521.7335 

rebeccavanant@gmail.com 

Secretary/Treasurer 
Gloria & Paul Dettmer 
812.342.6461 

gloriadettmer@ymail.com 

Asst. Chapter Directors 
Keith & Kim Hall 
812.342.9122 

keithkimandkainen@hotmail.com 

Columbus - Indiana 
Home of Chapter W 

Columbus Wings 

 A Motorcycle Touring Group 

ñFor Friends, Fun, Safety & Knowledgeò  
Our members come from all walks of lifeðbut we have one thing in common and that is the love of riding Motorcycles. 

We have Bikes, Trikes, Reverse Trikes and some even have 4 wheelers. We have motorcycles from Honda, Harley, 

BMW, Suzuki, Yamaha and others. Itôs all about the Ride and Friendships. 

1st Wednesday of each Month 
We get to see each other at least once a month at the Columbus Sirloin Stockade. Most come early to eat around 6 pm with 

the Chapter Director kicking things off at 7 pm.   See inside for the Ride and Event Schedule. 

Sirloin Stockade 
3114 N. National Rd. 
Columbus, IN 

Chapter Director 
Kay Tieche 
812.579.6500 

leetieche@hotmail.com 

Brown County 

Just down the road 

from our chapter. 

Shopping, Ice Cream 

and best of all Curvy 

Roads with hills. There 

are several sites like the covered bridge here 

near Beanblossom. Something for everyoneð

especially on a Wing. 

Need A ride Destination? 

mailto:President@GWRRA.org
mailto:indd2016@yahoo.com
mailto:Chuck%20&%20Chris%20Jacobs%20(812)%20825-8950%20cjacobs@bluemarble.net


Lets have Gloria and Paul up front! 

From our Chapter Financial Expert: 

Counting down 2 months gone from 2019. 
 
Chapter W gathered at the Sirloin Stockade in Columbus, Indiana on 
Wednesday February 6, 2019. 
 
Paul Dettmer opened  the gathering with Pledge to the Flag with 20 mem-
bers present. 
 
Kay Tieche, Chapter Director announced that Chapter W has a new Cou-
ple of the Year for 2019. They are Beck and Mike Van Antwerp.  

CONGRATUATIONS  
 
Third Wednesday Dinner Outing will be Wednesday February 20 at IHOP 
in Columbus at 6 PM. 
 
Winter Rendezvous is Friday and Saturday February 22 and 23 at Ship-
shewana, Indiana.  6 couples are going from the Chapter.  We will be en-
tered in the costume party and table decorations. 
 
Card parties are Saturday February 9 at the Tiecheôs and Saturday March 
9 at the Van Antwerp's starting at 6 PM. 
 
Reminder: The riding schedule is being put together please let the Kay 
Tieche or Kim & Keith Hall  know if you want to lead or have an idea on a 
ride. Counting down to riding season.   
 
Chapter selected a Chapter Sweetheart for Valentines - Steve Cox is our 
Chapter Sweetheart.  Nice going Steve. 
 
POP winners for men: there were none.  For Women:  Vickie Lewis.  

Sun is shinning though the window as I am writing this hope this means 
riding getting closer. 
 
Secretary 
 
Gloria Dettmer 



 

Our 

Valentine Sweetheart 

Steve Cox & Teddy 



Ride or Drive To a party 
 

March Card Party 
One of the last few before riding season 

March 9th takes us to the Van Antwerps in Sey-

mour. Everything starts at 6:00pm. Give them a 

call for directions at 812.521.7335. 

 
The parties are of course weather dependent as 
we want everyone to be safe. 
  

Apologies for the error in dates last month. The 

dog must have distracted me, or was it a drunk 

squirrel on Facebook. Anyway will try to limit the 

mistakes, but nobody is perfect. 



 

A message from Kay 

Hello Chapter W, 

When oh when is spring gonna get here? Riding season cannot 
come fast enough! Bring your ride thoughts to the gathering on 
Wednesday as we will begin putting it all down on paper. Remem-
ber, there are no bad rides as long as we together and having fun. 

Speaking of fun, what a great time we had in Shipshewana at   
Winter Rendezvous 2019. 

Hats off to the district team members that planned such a great 
event. We had forgotten how much we missed seeing everyone.  

Although we came in second place in the costume contest, the fun 
and comradery we experienced while planning and making the cos-
tumes was priceless! The district team tried a new competition this 
year which they borrowed from the Illinois District. It was a chapter 
table contest not like the centerpiece contest from the past. This 
was more like a chapter pride table so to speak. Again, the fun we 
had in putting all of our best memories, trophies, certificates, scrap-
books along with a great sense of decorating style was priceless. 
We were up against some pretty serious competition, but we won 
first place. Way to go Chapter W!! 

March is knocking at the door and so is St. Patrickôs Day. Whether 
you are Irish or not, please wear something green to this monthôs 
gathering and see what we have up our sleeves for fun. If we have-
nôt seen you in a while, please come back and check us out. Every 
month is different as the regulars are finding 
out. 

Until next time, 

Kay 



1st Place 

2019 Winter Rendezvous 

Could not have happened without 

all our friends and family past and 

present! 



 

2019 

Winter Rendezvous 

Memories in the making! 


